
                 Hello, friends!

Thank you for partnering with Serve Globally for this year’s Camp2Camp project:  
Fun at Joy in the Journey Camp, Rain or Shine! Campers at Covenant camps 
this summer will have the chance to help the Joy in the Journey Camp in East Asia.

In this packet you will � nd:

•  Talking points about East Asia and Joy in the Journey Camp

•  A poster to promote the project (Place around your camp in high-traf� c areas.)

All these materials are also available online at covchurch.org/camp2camp. 
Online you will also � nd a video for Fun at Joy in the Journey Camp, rain or shine!  
(This video can be used in whatever setting is most effective in your camp program
and activities.)

Gifts to this Camp2Camp project will help add a dry, indoor recreation space; 
improve site rainwater drainage; update well-used archery equipment; and install 
a new outdoor climbing wall and zipline.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
chrissy.palmerlee@covchurch.org or 773-907-3301.

Chrissy Palmerlee
DIRECTOR OF MINISTRY SERVICES
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